PRESIDENT'S REPORT

Dear Fellow Alumni,

In 2020, the Murdoch Singapore Alumni Chapter Executive Committee was elected amidst Covid-19

where the 2020 AGM was held virtually for the first-time during Singapore's "Circuit Breaker".

Two years later and as we approach the 2022 AGM, it is good news that the world seems to have finally

managed Covid-19 and Singapore is opening up. This time round, we have again decided to hold the

2022 AGM virtually (similarly for the 2021 AGM) for the convenience of all participants and also because

we are now able to say that we have grown our virtual meeting capabilities.

During the 2020-2022 term, the Executive Committee started the lunchtime series which is a virtual

Zoom event covering various engaging topics. The events were free to attend and speakers were from

various professions and mostly related to Murdoch. We are glad that our lunchtime series has

entertained a good number of alumni safely and conveniently from their individual locations. Topics

were as follows:

Wills and LPA held on 3 December 2020

Careshield Life held on 8 July 2021

Art Psychotherapy held on 17 September 2021

Healthy Living held on 18 November 2021

Executive Coaching held on 24 February 2022

Caregiver Tips held on 5 May 2022

The continuing success of Murdoch University is dependent on the support and participation of its

alumni. Murdoch Alumni will always be in good hands with the supportive and ever-present Alumni

Officers, Singapore Dean dedicated Executive Committee and various volunteers.

On behalf of the soon-to-be-appointed new Executive Committee, I will ask for your continuing support

of the up-coming events in 2022 and beyond.

Thank you to each and everyone of you for allowing me the chance to serve for the last 10 years. I hope

to join you in future events as a fellow alumnus of the Murdoch Singapore Alumni Chapter.

Signing off,

Timothy Wu

President of the Murdoch Singapore Alumni Chapter

5 May 2022